
                      

   VISION SCREENING PERMISSION SLIP 
 

 

The Utah Division of Health requires screening students for distance visual acuity each school 

year. Vision screenings may take place at any point during the year.  However, every attempt is 

made to have student vision screenings completed within 60 days from the start of the school year.   

School screenings are coordinated by the front office and will use trained parent volunteers and 

school staff to assist.  School vision screenings are not a substitute for an eye examination by an 

eye care specialist. 

 

Only students who fail their vision screening will receive a referral letter. However, even if your 

child passes, it is important your child visits an eye care specialist once a year.  School vision 

screenings do not evaluate eye health and cannot uncover important vision problems or prescribe 

treatment.   

 

You will be notified by email before the vision screening takes place to make sure your child 

wears their glasses or contacts at school the day of the screening. Please keep in mind Odyssey 

Charter School is not responsible for lost, stolen, or broken glasses. 

 
 

 

I give permission for my child to receive a vision screening. 
 

_____________________________________________                               

Signature of Parent or Legal Guardian        
 
 

. 

 


